
Monday 4th May 2020

Happy Monday and welcome to a new week of home learning! Today is Maths Monday so below are 
some tasks for you to choose from.

Ladybird Doubles

See the worksheet on SeeSaw to work on double numbers. We have already covered this in class so it 
shouldn’t be new learning, but it is important to practise this until you know them off by heart. We 
should all know double numbers up to 10, although if this is too easy there is the double numbers to 
20 worksheet. Before you draw the other half of the ladybird spots, try to guess the answer first!

On your walk today, ask an adult to give you a number (eg. 4). Your mission is to find double of that 
number in sticks, pebbles, leaves etc.

If you happen to have black and red paper at home, you could always try to make your own doubles 
ladybird. Here are some examples below.

Sorting with a Venn Diagram

In the SeeSaw worksheet, we will be sorting the features of different farm animals using a Venn 
Diagram. I have completed one for you as an example.

Subtraction

I will assign more worksheets for subtraction on See-Saw. There is also a Topmarks game you could 
have a go at to practise your subtraction!

https://www.topmarks.co.uk/maths-games/subtraction-grids

https://www.topmarks.co.uk/maths-games/subtraction-grids


Counting

Practise counting in 2’s, 5’s and 10’s. You can use the 100-grid linked below to help you. To mix it up, 
try counting backwards too. Whilst you have the 100-grid up, ask an adult to test you on the number 
before and after. Eg. ‘What is the number after 74? What is the number before 32?’. If this is too 
easy, you could try ‘What is the number 3 numbers after 83? What is the number 2 numbers before 
99?’. Use the 100-grid to check your answer.

https://www.topmarks.co.uk/learning-to-count/paint-the-squares

https://www.topmarks.co.uk/learning-to-count/paint-the-squares

